
 

 
 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATION  
 

MVPD NOTIFICATIONS 
for 

KVCR-DT, San Bernardino, California 
 
This is to certify that notifications of the change in operations were sent on June 19, 2018 to 
25 Multichannel Video Programming Distributors (MVPD) located within the KVCR-DT 
service area.   
 
Pursuant to FCC 47CFR 73.3700(d), Notice to MVPDs, MVPDs were notified that KVCR-
DT will be changing its channel and technical facilities.  The following information was sent 
to each MVPD:  
 
Post Auction Technical Facilities 
Date and time of channel change: On or before midnight of April 12, 2019 
Channel: 5 / 79 MHz 
Antenna position: 88.4 meters AGL, 540.0 meters AAT 
Location: NAD83 33° 57' 57.4" N. Latitude / 117° 17' 09.1" W. Longitude 
Effective Radiated Power: 25.8 kW 
TSID: 361 
Engineering staff contact information:  

Keith Birkfeld – Interim General Manager 
 Phone: 1 - (909) 384-4332 
 Email: kbirkfeld@sbccd.cc.ca.us 
 701 South Mt. Vernon Ave 
 San Bernardino, CA 92410 

Please contact the engineering staff identified above if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

July 23, 2018 

KESSLER AND GEHMAN ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 
Ryan Wilhour 
Consulting Engineer 


